
The PTO Online Spirit Wear Store Is Now Open! 
 

Start off the school year by purchasing your SCLS apparel during the 

Fall Spirit Wear Sale!  

We are using a new vendor, and there are new color options. 

Most items are customizable!  

 

All orders and payment are placed online. The store closes  

Sunday, October 6 at 11:59PM.  

Pick-up will be Wednesday, October 23 from 3:00-5:00PM  

(This is the same time as the PTO Sub Sale pick-up. Weather 

permitting, we will be outside by the 2nd grade doors; if there is 

inclement weather pick-up will be in Room 103) 

 

The next Spirit Wear sale will open around Thanksgiving, with pick-up 

right before Christmas. There will also be a Spring sale with pick-up 

right before Easter break.  

These are the only three opportunities to purchase apparel Spirit 

Wear this school year, so don’t miss out! 

 

Please direct any questions to the PTO Board at pto@sclhbg.org 

 

https://sclsspiritwear.itemorder.com/sale 

 

 

https://sclsspiritwear.itemorder.com/

